
GURRIE MIDDLE SCHOOL STUDENT BULLETIN 

Friday, October 1, 2021 

 

 

HOT LUNCH:  Cheesy Meatball Mac Or 

  Turkey & Cheese on a bun  

   

BIRTHDAYS:  Enesa Selimi 

   Elizabeth Zavala Lopez 

   Jayde Sanchez – October 2    

 

 

1. Are you looking for a quiet place to complete your homework, work on projects with 

friends, or receive additional support? We invite you to ACES. ACES stands 

for Academic Center for Educational Success. ACES is located in the library Mondays, 

Tuesdays, Thursdays, and Fridays after school until 4pm.  

 

2. Choir is back! The first choir rehearsal is next Tuesday, October 5th, from 7:20-8:10 in 

the band room. Students can bring their permission forms to this rehearsal. There will 

also be rehearsal on Thursday, October 7th. Choir kick off pizza party is next Thursday, 

October 7th, from 3:15-4:30 in the Courtyard. Please email Mrs. Cherry if you need 

information on the morning bus routes for Tuesday/Thursday mornings.  
 

3. Attention Adventurers!!! 

Gurrie's RPG Club will meet after school TODAY until 4 p.m. in Room 112.  New 

members are always welcome to join the adventure!  Please see Mr. Walsen or Dr. 

McGovern with questions.  See everyone after school! 

 

4. In the News for Gurrie Girls Basketball! 

 

1st we'd like to say A HUGE thank you to all of the staff and students for showing your 

support yesterday by wearing your GURRIE PBIS shirts! The team loved it. 

 

The 8th grade team saw much improvement last night against Pleasantdale.  

Bella Gonzalez hit a 3 in the 1st quarter, and Val Flores and Daniela Martinez add some 

points to the scoreboard in the 2nd half. However, the girls came up short as the game 

came to a close. 

 

The 7th grade team came out strong against Pleasantdale.  

They maintained a lead throughout the whole game, and while the game remained close, 

the 7th grade team came out Victorious. 

Molly Hall lead the team with 7 points, and Caroline Cannizzaro followed with 6 points.  

 

(This is the 1st time in the last 10 years that Gurrie's 7th grade team has beaten Pleasantdale!  ) - 

this can be edited if needed, but a neat fact?? 

Way to show grit and determination. It was a great win!  

 


